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I wish to register my protest at the proposed truncation of the railway line at Wickham.  I feel it is a 

backward step and not in the best interests of Newcastle as a city.  Surely with the expertise and 

planning prowess we have in Australia there is a way that the journey to Newcastle finishes at the 

very impressive Newcastle Station.  If Newcastle is to move forward there needs to be very brave and 

far seeing people at its helm. 


